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Re: IASB ED Government Loans 

 
 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

We are pleased to have the opportunity to provide our comments on IASB ED Government Loans 
(proposed amendments to IFRS 1). 
 
We think that the Board should explain why it is necessary to limit the retrospective application of 
IAS 20 – even in cases where entities can collect the relevant information subsequently. 
 
Moreover, we have two comments: 
 

- Our understanding of IFRS 1 is that retrospective application is the principle, while 
prospective application should be an exception. Consequently, the entity should always 
apply the standards retrospectively, and only when the necessary information is 
unavailable then the prospective application could be used. Conversely, we note that the 
IASB has established that a first-time adopter shall apply the requirements in IFRS 9 
Financial Instruments and paragraph 10A of IAS 20 Accounting for Government Grants 
and Disclosure of Government Assistance prospectively. An entity may apply these 
requirements retrospectively only if the necessary information was obtained at the time of 
initially accounting for that loan. 
 

- If other standards require the prospective application, the Board should align these 
standards with the IFRS 1 in order to create consistency between different standards. 
Some examples are shown in the attached document (IASB Staff paper - Appendix BB). 

 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Angelo Casò 
(Chairman) 



 



 



 

 


